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Joseph Walsh__fz.

The following letter was written to me as Secretary of
the Clinical Section of the Thiri Annual Meeting of the National Association
tor the Stuly ani Prevention of Tuberculosis. 'Dr. George Doci was Chairman,
and ‘Osler hai toll him that he wouli reai a paper on "Tuberculous Pneumonia®
in association with a symposium on mizel infection. Osler, also, toli
‘Dock that he might be able to bring Tenieloo with him. Not hearing further
from Osler, I wrote asting him how the matter stool as far as he ani
‘Tenieloo were concerned, explaining how anxious we were to have both. His
reply to this letter is interesting from the fact that although he was in
Englani &wo years, he still coasiderei himself one of us:-

13, Norham Gariens, e / e
Oxfori, Jan. 28th, 1307,

‘Dear Walsh: -

Dock has written to me about the programme for next spriag.
‘T am writing to Tenileloo, suggesting that he should come out ani help us,
‘He has been 1oinZ remarzably good work on the moies of ianfection in
pulmonary tuberculosis, ani he is evidently 'a most stimulating man. I will
seni yoa his reply at once.
: Sincerely yours,

(Signei) Wm. Qsler. -
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